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Narrative:Narrative:

On Tuesday, December 20, 2022, the Marion County Sheriff’s Office and Marion Police
Department requested the assistance of the Ohio Bureau of Criminal Investigation
(BCI) with the investigation of an Officer Involved Critical Incident which occurred in
LaRue, Marion County, Ohio. During the investigation, Agents obtained Ohio Peace
Officer Training Commission (OPOTC) records for ( . Special Agent
Stranahan reviewed those records and learned the following information.

attended OPOTC basic academy at the Eastern Gateway Community College
(class # BAS-14-018). The class ran from January 14, 2014 through August 5, 2014.
Following graduation, was appointed by the Columbiana County Sheriff's

Office.

has received appointments (commissions) with the following Law Enforcement
Agencies:

1. Columbiana County Sheriff's Office / Reserve / March 17, 2014 through
September 10, 2015

2. Columbiana County Sheriff's Office / Full-time / September 10, 2015 through
August 16, 2019.

3. Salineville Police Department / Part-time / August 16, 2019 through current

4. Marion County Sheriff's Office / Full-time / January 16, 2020 through
October 16, 2020.

5. Columbiana County Sheriff's Office / Full-time / October 19, 2020 through
June 25, 2022
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6. Marion County Sheriff's Office / Part-time / July 11, 2022 through current.

The records obtained from OPOTC also show several "Advanced Training Records" for
classes attended between November 14, 2014 through March 21, 2022. For
further details regarding s OPOTC records, refer to the document attached to
this investigative report.
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Attachment # 01:
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